DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS - January 22 - DAY 1

Game club meeting will be this Wednesday January 24th right after school in G125 until 4:00. There are after school activity, buses, or a parent can pick you up at the flagpole. See Mrs. Mormello or Mrs. Kornicki if you have any questions.

Gym Night participants, these practices are rescheduled. (They can be found on the Gym Night website) 10th grade's cancelled practice on January 16th has been rescheduled to February 21st at Sandburg. Red: 5:30-7:30 and Blue 7:30-9:30. Please note the location change. 9th grade's cancelled practice on January 16th has been rescheduled to January 22nd at Sandburg. Blue is 5:30-7:30 and Red is 7:30-9:30.

Reading Olympics will meet tomorrow, January 23rd in G213. We need to finalize our team name and registration. New members are welcome to join us. Contact Ms. Drake with any questions.

There will be an FBLA meeting on Tuesday, January 30th in room F117 at 2:10pm for any FBLA student interested in helping out with the STEAM Expo in April.

The Gym Night online Clothing Store will re-open. Stay tuned for details on the link on the Gym Night website!

The Neshaminy Playwickian is selling Love Lines during homeroom until Wednesday, January 31st. Email bcomyn@neshaminy.org with any questions.

You and your parent/guardian are invited to attend a PHEAA Webinar "Financial Aid 101" on Monday, January 29. The information is geared towards juniors. However, all are welcome to attend. Please check your Canvas Accounts for more information. If you have any questions, please ask Mrs. Ortman in the Counseling Center.

The Neshaminy Interact Club will be selling Cookie Grams from Lilly's Sweet Escapes for Valentine's Day. All cookies are \$5 and you will have your choice of messages. Click on the QR code to get to the order form; orders are preferred to be in by 1/19 but will remain open until 1/24. See Ms. Drake with any questions.

PE make-ups run every Monday and Wednesday after school in the fitness center until 4. Any blank assignments on your home access are counting as zeros and should be made up to improve your grade. For every half hour you stay, it counts as one make-up. The marking period ends on January 26.

Would you like your artwork featured on this year's Mini-THON T-shirt? Scan the QR code on a flyer in the hallway or visit Mini-THON's Instagram page for more information. Your single-color designs are due by the end of the day today. Reach out to the Neshaminy Mini-THON Committee with any questions.

Your \$50 donation must be received today to earn your grade-level t-shirt. Please ensure that your donations are in DonorDrive by 11:59 PM tonight to earn your swag. Remember \$50 in donations gets you your grade-level t-shirt, \$100 in donations gets you a swag back and \$200 gets you a fanny pack! We can't wait to see how much you can raise FTK!

We will have a Flow for a Cause YOGA fundraiser at YogaSix in Newtown on Sunday 1/28 to benefit this year's Mini-THON. The slow flow class, taught by Mrs. Montone, will be from 2:00 - 3:00 and it is a \$25 minimum donation to participate and there will be refreshments after class. Scan the QR code on the flyers in the hallway or the Mini-THON bulletin board or check out our Instagram for more information on how to sign up! We hope to see you there!